
 

 

Important Notice 

 

 

It is hereby inform to all the concerned candidates, who are going to appear in 

Paper-II of JEE-2024 scheduled to be held on 06.11.2024, that Status and Admit card for 

Paper-II of JEE-2024 will be uploaded on the SSC (HQ) website i.e. ssc.gov.in.  

2. Further, it is to inform that the candidates, who have opted for Own scribe during 

the submission of application form of JEE-2024 have to done one time Registration of 

the scribe, as per Notice dated 17.10.2024 available on the SSC (HQ) website.  The link 

of same is as under: 

(https://ssc.gov.in/api/attachment/uploads/masterData/NoticeBoards/Scribe%20Notice

%2017102024171024.pdf )  
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